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CD-BLOCK, PITAMPURA, DELHI

Circular No. MAMS/2023-24/22 May 24, 2023

Subject: (For Classes IX to XII)
Dear parents and students

We would like to inform you that the school will be closed for summer vacation for students in
classes IX to XII starting from Friday, May 26, 2023, and will reopen on Saturday, July 01, 2023.

During this break, we encourage students to make the most of their time by engaging in
productive activities. Homework for the summer vacation will be uploaded on the school website
Homework for Summer Vacation and on SchoolEye. We request you ensure that your ward
completes the assigned homework independently, as it will be considered for Internal
Assessment.

Moreover, we strongly recommend that students pursue a hobby of their interest and skill. This
will not only help them discover and develop their talents but also provide a creative outlet
during the vacation.

It is essential for students to prioritize their physical fitness as well. We encourage them to follow
a regular fitness regime and maintain a balanced diet. It is crucial to keep children
well-hydrated, especially during the summer months. Additionally, we emphasize the importance
of involving children in household chores as this will foster a sense of responsibility and teach
them valuable life skills.

We would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for your continuous support and cooperation in
all our endeavours. Your involvement and encouragement play a significant role in the growth
and development of our students.

We urge everyone to prioritize their well-being and that of their families. We sincerely wish good
health and happiness to all of you.
Have a joyous summer vacation!

With regards and best wishes

Dr Pratibha Kohli

Principal

https://agrasenschool.com/holiday_homework.htm

